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Thursday 10th April 2025  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Thank you to all our children and staff for the hardworking and wonderful past term.  We 

are looking forward to our Easter break to recharge our batteries and be ready for Summer 

term. It has been a lovely and busy week with Stations of the Cross, our Big Lent Walk, 

Easter Bonnets and events.   

 

This has all been so lovely and enjoyed by all children, families and staff, all our children 

are a real credit to us all and we thank you for your tireless support.  

Our fundraising efforts have helped us to raise a lot of money for the Cafod Appeal and 

we are thrilled with this, it will make a huge difference, we will finalise the total and inform 

you after the holiday. Thank you!  We are also very proud of our swimming team who took 

part in the recent Swimming Gala, they are such a talented team of swimmers.  

Important dates:  

• School will re-open on Tuesday 22nd April at normal opening time at 8.40.  
 

• Nursery Stay and Pray session Wednesday 23rd April (St George) 11.15am, 

Nursery parents welcome to attend.  

 

• Y5 Assembly- St. Oscar Romero Assembly Thursday 24th April 9.15am- Y5 

parents are welcome to attend.  

Reminders:  

• Blue summer dresses and shorts can be worn as part of our summer uniform after 

Easter. 

• PE kits must be worn on PE and swimming 

days, blue tracksuit bottoms can be worn over 

PE shorts for warmth.  

• Please encourage your child/ren to learn how 

to fasten their shoelaces if they wear laced 

shoes for school!  

• Liverpool Citizens, and our parish would like 

parents/carers or families to take part in their 

parish Listening Campaign this will take place 

after both Masses at the weekend of 10th/11th 

May. Further details will follow  

 

Thank you for your continued support and a very Happy and Holy Easter to your family.  

Mrs G Murphy                     Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher               Deputy Head Teacher  

mailto:annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk
https://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/

